
 

 

 

January 31 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

ELECTION OF A PARENT GOVERNOR 

There is a Parent Governor vacancy on the Carrington School Governing Body, and we would welcome 

applications to take on the role. 

 

The role of the school governor is both rewarding to the individual and invaluable to the school. You 

would need to be supportive of the values of the school and the Trust and be able to give time and 

effort to the role, but no specific qualifications or experience are required, and support and training can 

be provided. 

 

The Carrington School Governing Body is made up of 16 Governors, with 1 Staff Governor, 4 Parent 

Governors and Co-opted Governors who are persons appointed by the Governing Body itself. 

 

To be a Parent Governor you must have parental responsibility for, or fulltime caring responsibility for, 

a registered pupil at the school on 31 January 2025. 

 

School governors have to abide by certain rules regarding the role and their conduct and are expected 

to attend and take an active part in Governing Body meetings – normally 4 times a year, in the early 

evening - and take on particular additional tasks in relation to the work of the Governing Body. 

 

Carrington School also has two sub-committees, Quality of Education and Finance and Resources, each 

Governor is assigned to at least one of the Committees also. 

 

If you would like to make an application to become a school governor, please let me know by 7 

February 2025 at hhalls@carringtonschool.org 

Yours faithfully 

  

Hannah Halls 

PA to Headteacher 
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